From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Date: 26 January 2024 09:56:10

Dear Secretary of State

Re-Sunnica Energy Energy Farm Proposal

Interested party reference number SUNN-010

I am sure that by now you have read the numerous objections to the above scheme. You must be aware of the
deep concern and anxiety this proposal has caused in our villages since 2018..

The reason for the choice of two thousand seven hundred acres of farm land on which to site this project is
incomprehensible. However, rather than reiterate the many arguments we as villagers have already expressed, I

would respectfully ask that, before you make a decision, you might take time to visit the site and see the area for
yourself.

Yours faithfully

Jeanette Malkin (Mrs)





